

et Imabre



What starts here changes the world!

Dr. W. Adkinson, Principal

Dr. J. Ward, Assistant Principal

Title I Parent Involvement End-of-the-Year Input/Revision Meeting Wednesday, March 18, 2020 **Location: Media Center** Time: 12:45 - 3:00 p.m.



Please make plans to attend and participate in this very important Title I parental involvement meeting as we review, revise and discuss required documents of Title I Parent Involvement.

Each year Title I schools are required to involve parents in the review and revision process of the school parent compact, parent and family engagement policy, and school improvement plan. Parents also have the right to give input and suggestions about how one percent of the Title I parent involvement budget is spent.

This meeting will also review:

What does it mean to be a "Title I" school?

Title I Program	Curriculum
Testing	School Goals
Budget & Funding	School-Parent Compact
Parent Survey	Volunteer Opportunities
Building Staff Capacity	District Policy
Parents Right to Know	School-Parent Policy

Parents, we need your input! You do not want to miss this opportunity to help strengthen the Title I Parent Involvement program at your school!

For more information, contact the school office: 706-823-6928 Dr. Willie Adkinson, Principal or Dorothy J. Walden, Parent/Family Facilitator